HOW DOES THE SCHOOL COMMUNICATE WITH ME AND MY CHILD?

We value the importance of good home-school communication. All children on the SEND register have a One Plan – this outlines your child's targets and SEND provision. We also share information in the following ways:

- Annual Review Meetings (for children with an Education, Health and Care Plan).
- One Planning meetings.
- Team Around the Family (TAF) meetings (where outside agencies are involved).
- Consultation evenings with parents/carers, children & teachers.
- Information on our website.
- Arbor & email.
- Provision Map communication
- Annual reports.

